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Finding God in the Waves Aug 20 2021 'Through the lens of neuroscience, McHargue
makes his case for valuing religion not for its factual explanatory power but rather
for its ability to give meaning to human existence . . . For those who fear science
will rob them of both God and Christian community, this work may offer much-needed
hope that Christianity and science can coexist.' -Publishers Weekly 'I thoroughly
recommend this book. It is written with humility, honesty and a liberal sprinkling
of humour ... not only thought-provoking, but also a jolly good read ... A review
does not do it justice, so I suggest you read the book!' - Methodist Recorder What
do you do when God dies? It's a question facing millions today, as science reveals a
universe that's self-creating, western culture departs from its Christian heritage
and the idea of God begins to seem implausible at best and barbaric at worst. Mike
McHargue understands the pain of unravelling belief. In Finding God in the Waves,
Mike tells the story of how his evangelical faith dissolved into atheism as he
studied the Bible, a crisis that threatened his identity, his friendships and even
his marriage. Years later, Mike was standing on the shores of the Pacific Ocean when
a bewildering, seemingly mystical moment motivated him to take another look. But
this time, it wasn't theology or scripture that led him back to God - it was
science. In Finding God in the Waves, 'Science Mike' draws on his personal
experience to tell the unlikely story of how science led him back to faith. Among
other revelations, we learn what brain scans reveal about what happens when we pray;
how fundamentalism affects the psyche; and how God is revealed not only in
scripture, but in the night sky, in subatomic particles, and in us. For the faithful
and sceptic alike, Finding God in the Waves is a powerful, page-turning read about
belonging, life's biggest questions, and the hope of knowing God in an age of
science.
My Muslim Faith Dec 24 2021 An approachable book about the muslim faith designed to
help young children understand differences between religions and how it manifests
itself in the lives of other children around the world
Islam Sep 20 2021 Budi, a twelve-year-old boy living on the island of Sumatra,
explains what it means to follow the religion of Islam, discussing the origins,
history, holy places, beliefs, and practices of the faith.
My Faith, My Life, Revised Edition Jul 31 2022 This revised edition now includes
end-of-chapter questions for the readers as well as updated material sprinkled
throughout. The Five Marks of Mission and what it means to be a disciple of Christ
will be a focus of this updated version, which also models student-centered learning
as opposed to teacher-driven instruction. For teen study and confirmation

preparation, this book can serve as a curriculum for helping teens discover
Scripture, church history, sacraments, the meaning and practice of prayer, and what
ministry means in the lives of real teens today. A framework for small-group
gatherings for each chapter is included as a new section in the back of the book.
My Faith, My Shield May 05 2020 We all battle something at one point in time or
another. Some of us are aware of the wars raging within us. Fighting our inner
battles can help us to be who we are truly meant to be. As a teenager, I was
medically diagnosed with Anorexia Nervosa. After years of proper medical care and
being determined to do the hard work to stay in recovery, I can say that I am
healed. This is my journey to healing and the ?ght to stay there. It all began with
this: "Draw near to God and He will draw near to you." James 4:8 So if I have been
given knowledge in a way that can truly help another on their own healing journey,
it is my duty to share it. The battles are ?erce, especially when the enemy is
seeking to search and destroy. The enemy lays dormant for some time, then strikes
again when we least expect it. The enemy is clever and knows the art of war. The
enemy is lying in wait for us to fall, but we have a greater power. Are you ready
for this battle?
Losing My Religion Oct 10 2020 William Lobdell's journey of faith—and doubt—may be
the most compelling spiritual memoir of our time. Lobdell became a born-again
Christian in his late 20s when personal problems—including a failed marriage—drove
him to his knees in prayer. As a newly minted evangelical, Lobdell—a veteran
journalist—noticed that religion wasn't covered well in the mainstream media, and he
prayed for the Lord to put him on the religion beat at a major newspaper. In 1998,
his prayers were answered when the Los Angeles Times asked him to write about faith.
Yet what happened over the next eight years was a roller-coaster of inspiration,
confusion, doubt, and soul-searching as his reporting and experiences slowly chipped
away at his faith. While reporting on hundreds of stories, he witnessed a disturbing
gap between the tenets of various religions and the behaviors of the faithful and
their leaders. He investigated religious institutions that acted less ethically than
corrupt Wall St. firms. He found few differences between the morals of Christians
and atheists. As this evidence piled up, he started to fear that God didn't exist.
He explored every doubt, every question—until, finally, his faith collapsed. After
the paper agreed to reassign him, he wrote a personal essay in the summer of 2007
that became an international sensation for its honest exploration of doubt. Losing
My Religion is a book about life's deepest questions that speaks to everyone:
Lobdell understands the longings and satisfactions of the faithful, as well as the
unrelenting power of doubt. How he faced that power, and wrestled with it, is must
reading for people of faith and nonbelievers alike.
Increase Your Faith Aug 08 2020 What would change in your life if you could speak
to your mountain and cast it into the sea? Have you ever wondered what Jesus was
talking about when he told us we could do this? Have you ever wondered the point of
having faith like a mustard seed? Hebrews 11:6 says that without faith it is
impossible to please God, yet so many of us have little idea what this means
exactly. Jesus said if we had faith as a mustard seed, we could speak to our
mountainous problems and cast them into the sea. This book is for you if: -you are
struggling to see a healing in your body -you are struggling to see financial
breakthrough -you are waiting for a promise from God to come to pass -you need more
resilience in the storms and trials of life while waiting on the promises of God
Increase Your Faith was written to provide you with spiritual guidance and usable
insights to help you see the impossible come about in your life, and is the perfect
companion to the author's previous book, Six Lies People Believe About Divine
Healing. Loaded with Scripture, this quick read contains practical tips that you can
immediately apply to your personal life, and start casting your mountains into the
sea!
Sing Your Faith Jul 07 2020 A collection of 230 hymns, with music, drawn from a

wide range of liberal religious sources, all written in the 20th or 21st century;
many were composed by Unitarian and Unitarian Universalist writers, often drawing
their imagery from other faith traditions. The collection includes songs for
blessing partnerships and relationships. The compilers have drawn on a wide range of
musical styles, using keys in keeping with current group vocal range.
Leaving the Saints Feb 11 2021 In a thoughtful examination of faith, bestselling
author and life coach Beck chronicles her difficult decision to leave the Mormon
church, and her struggle to overcome a dark secret buried in her childhood.
Mind Your Faith Oct 29 2019 For young Christians about to embark on the collegiate
experience, David Horner provides a guide to thinking as a Christian. Carefully
exploring how ideas work, he gives students essential tools for thinking critically,
contextually and coherently, unpacking worldviews and discerning truth.
"My Faith Looks Up to Thee" Jan 25 2022
Your Faith, Your Life Nov 22 2021 This guide for newcomers to the Episcopal Church
is written and designed to provide accessible and user-friendly reading, with an
easy-going look and style that's packed full of substance.
My Faith - Spiritual Baptist Christian Oct 22 2021 The Spiritual Baptist Faith is
the name given to the Christian religious group emerging among the Africans in the
19th century in Trinidad. In 1917 the group was outlawed as "too noisy" and "too
African" and therefore uncivilized and unacceptable. This book explores the
development and the practices of the faith, its relationship with African religion
and with Christianity, and its tenets. (Social Issues)
NLT Large Print Thinline Reference Bible, Filament Enabled Edition (Red Letter,
Leatherlike, Peony Pink, Indexed) Mar 03 2020 The Bible Reading Experience:
Reimagined The new Tyndale classic NLT Large Print Thinline Reference Bible,
Filament-Enabled Edition has readable text, an attractive layout, and crossreferences in a thin, easy-to-carry size. And while it has the same low price as
basic text-only Bibles, the NLT Large Print Thinline Reference offers much more. It
not only features a bold new design and the trusted and much-loved New Living
Translation (NLT) but also includes the groundbreaking Filament Bible app. This app
enables you to use your mobile phone or tablet to connect every page to a vast array
of related content, including study notes, devotionals, interactive maps,
informative videos, and worship music. The Filament Bible app turns this Bible into
a powerful study and devotional experience, offering more to expand your mind and
touch your heart than you can possibly hold in your hand. And there is no additional
cost for the Filament Bible app. No additional purchase. No additional size or
weight. Of course, you can use this Bible without the app, but when you want to dig
deeper, grab your phone or tablet and open the Filament Bible app. It's so easy to
use. Features: New designs and Filament content for each page! Readable large print
Handy thin size Words of Jesus in red Thousands of cross-references Quality lay-flat
Smyth-sewn binding Tyndale Verse Finder Presentation page Ribbon marker Gilded page
edges Filament Bible app with free access to: 25,000 study notes 350+ videos 40+
maps and infographics 400+ profiles and articles 1,500+ devotionals Library of
worship music
My Faith So Far Apr 27 2022 In this frank, funny, and often challenging memoir
about life inand out of the church, twenty-something Patton Dodd reveals hisquest
for an authentic experience of God. On his journey heattempts to pinpoint and
justify his belief in God, first with thefervent absolutes that characterize a new
believer’s faithbut then with a growing awareness of the cultural complexities
thatdefine his faith and encompass his understanding ofChristianity. When a
spiritual awakening in his last year of high schoolwrenches Dodd out of his
rebellious party days, he embarks on aquest for God. He exchanges pot smoking for
worship dancing, givesup MTV for Christian pop, and enrolls at a Christian
university.Soon, however, he finds himself ill at ease with the otherChristians
around him and with the cloying superficiality of theChristian subculture. Dodd

tells his story in contradictoryterms—conversion and confusion, acceptance and
rejection,spiritual highs and psychological lows. With painstaking honesty,he tries
to negotiate a relationship with his faith apart from thecultural trappings that
often clothe it. Dodd’s moving story paints a nuanced and multilayeredportrait of an
earnest quest for God: the hunger for genuine faith,the bleak encounters with doubt,
and the consuming questions thatchallenge the intellect and the soul. This is a
story that willresonate with the emerging generation of young adults attempting
tobreak new ground within their own faith tradition.
From Medicine to Miracle: How My Faith Overcame Cancer Apr 03 2020 The incredible
story of how one doctor won her own personal battle against cancer through the power
of prayer.
Living in Love and Faith Jun 05 2020 Issues of gender and sexuality are intrinsic
to people’s experience: their sense of identity, their lives and the loving
relationships that shape and sustain them. The life and mission of the Church of
England – and of the worldwide Anglican Communion – are affected by the deep, and
sometimes painful, disagreements about these matters, divisions brought into sharper
focus because of society’s changing perspectives and practices, especially in
relation to LGTBI+ people. Living in Love and Faith sets out to inspire people to
think more deeply both about what it means to be human, and to live in love and
faith with one another. It tackles the tough questions and the divisions among
Christians about what it means to be holy in a society in which understandings and
practices of gender, sexuality and marriage continue to change. Commissioned and led
by the Bishops of the Church of England, the Living in Love and Faith project has
involved many people across the Church and beyond, bringing together a great
diversity and depth of expertise, conviction and experience to explore these matters
by studying what the Bible, theology, history and the social and biological sciences
have to say. After a Foreword from the Archbishops of Canterbury and York, the book
opens with an invitation from the Bishops of the Church of England to embark on a
learning journey in five parts: Part One sets current questions about human
identity, sexuality, relationships and marriage in the context of God’s gift of
life. Part Two takes a careful and dispassionate look at what is happening in the
world with regard to identity, sexuality, relationships and marriage. Part Three
explores current Christian thinking and discussions about human identity, sexuality,
and marriage. In the light of the good news of Jesus Christ, how do Christians
understand and respond to the trends observed in Part Two? Part Four considers what
it means for us as individuals and as a church to be Christ-like when it comes to
matters of identity, sexuality, relationships and marriage. Part Five invites the
reader into a conversation between some of the people who have been involved in
writing this book who, having engaged with and written Parts One to Four,
nevertheless come to different conclusions. Amid the biblical, theological,
historical and scientific exploration, each part includes Encounters with real,
contemporary disciples of Christ whose stories raise questions which ask us to
discern where God is active in human lives. The book ends with an appeal from the
Bishops to join them in a period of discernment and decision-making following the
publication of Living in Love and Faith. The Living in Love and Faith book is
accompanied by a range of free digital resources including films, podcasts and an
online library, together with Living in Love and Faith: The Course, a 5-session
course which is designed to help local groups engage with the resources, also
published by Church House Publishing.
My Christian Faith Oct 02 2022 An introduction to the tenets and customs of
Christianity.
Own It May 17 2021 Inspired by the movie Grace Unplugged, best-selling authors
Hayley and Michael DiMarco challenge readers to begin owning their faith -developing a solid belief in God that is truly their own.
How's Your Faith? Jan 13 2021 "Join former NBC newsman and Meet the Press moderator

David Gregory as he probes various religious traditions to better understand his own
faith and answer life's most important questions: who do we want to be and what do
we believe? While David was covering the White House, he had the unusual experience
of being asked by President George W. Bush "How's your faith?" David's answer was
just emerging. Raised by a Catholic mother and a Jewish dad, he had a strong sense
of Jewish cultural and ethnic identity, but no real belief--until his marriage to a
Protestant woman of strong faith inspired him to explore his spirituality for
himself and his growing family. David's journey has taken him inside Christian megachurches and into the heart of Orthodox Judaism. He's gone deep into Bible study and
asked tough questions of America's most thoughtful religious leaders, including
evangelical preacher Joel Osteen and Cardinal Timothy Dolan, the Catholic Archbishop
of New York. It has brought him back to his childhood, where belief in God might
have helped him through his mother's struggle with alcoholism, and through a
difficult period of public scrutiny and his departure from NBC News, which saw his
faith tested like never before. David approaches his faith with the curiosity and
dedication you would expect from a journalist accustomed to holding politicians and
Presidents accountable. But he also comes as a seeker, one just discovering why
spiritual journeys are always worthwhile"-Soul Survivor Jun 25 2019 Disillusioned by the distortions and hypocrisies of the
church in which he grew up, Philip Yancey set out in search of a life enhanced by
faith instead of diminished by religion. Having struggled to forge personal
convictions about God amid the ironies of life and the incongruities of religion, he
looks closer at those whose lives radiate spiritual authenticity rather than pious
posturing. From Dostoevsky to Martin Luther King, G. K. Chesterton to Paul Brand,
Yancey pays homage to some of the most remarkable, selfless, Christ-like lives our
world has known, and asks what both he and we can do to find such beautiful faith in
our own lives.
How to Give Away Your Faith Jul 27 2019
My Faith, My Life Jun 17 2021 If you listen closely enough to teenagers, you'll
hear their deep yearning to connect with God, and a powerful instinct to belong. And
you'll find out right away the one thing they really hate--being preached to. Here
in My Faith, My Life, teenagers learn all about the Christian faith they've been
baptized into - and the Episcopal Church that offers them a spiritual home. With
lively writing that's always informative and never condescending, the book gives
them all the basics they need to know to understand their faith - and claim it as
their own. Closely linked to the Book of Common Prayer, My Faith, My Life covers
everything from scripture, church history, and sacraments, to the meaning of prayer
and ministry in the lives of real teens today. This is the essential handbook for
teens in the Episcopal Church - an excellent resource for confirmation classes,
youth study groups, and high school Christian education programs.
My Faith in Frankie Apr 15 2021 Follows the exploits of seventeen-year-old Frankie
Moxon who has her own religion in which she is the only worshipper of a god named
Jeriven.
Stretch My Faith, Lord Dec 12 2020 Do you stretch your muscles before you work out?
Then you know the benefits of stretching! And you can be sure that stretching your
faith has benefits too. Study the book of James, and get into shape spiritually. 12
lessons
My Hindu Faith Jul 19 2021 A simple introduction to some of the beliefs, ways of
worship, traditions and festivals of the Hindu religion.
Chicken Soup for the Soul: Finding My Faith Nov 10 2020 Everyone’s "faith story" is
different. In the book, people of Christian and Jewish faiths share their personal
stories about this life-changing and powerful event, providing inspiration and
encouragement to readers. Chicken Soup for the Soul: Finding My Faith is filled with
inspiring stories about the number of ways people discover, or rediscover, their
faith -- whether it’s Christian or Jewish. The inspirational and powerful stories

will touch the hearts and souls of readers.
Your Faith Sep 08 2020
My Faith Book Sep 01 2022 Capture your favorite God moments in your very own My
Faith Book! Glue in a picture of your small group or youth group, write down your
answered prayers, tape in your concert tickets, list the top ten things you are
thankful for-after all, there's no wrong way to fill it! It's supposed to be messy
and maybe even a little chaotic. With a few, fun prompts and plenty of space to
document your faith journey, you'll unleash the creative within and create a legacy
piece you can look back upon or even share with others.
O Woman, Great is Your Faith! Aug 27 2019 The concept of "faith" holds a central
position in New Testament and early Christian thought, yet this concept has not
received the careful attention it deserves in the Synoptic Gospels. The present
study offers a comprehensive analysis of "faith" as a key motif in the Gospel of
Matthew, where it plays a major role in communicating this Gospel's vision for how
readers should respond to the person and message of Jesus. The argument propounded
is that Matthew's unique narrative portrayal of the Canaanite woman's faith
(15:21-28) is used for pedagogical purposes, namely, that by comparing and
contrasting her "great faith" with those characters expressing "no faith" and
"little faith," Matthew uses Jesus's quantitative ????-terms to teach on the nature
of true faith. She embodies Matthew's theological vision of faith! Even though she
is a gentile outsider/enemy, she comprehends the universal scope and abundant
blessings of Jesus's mission. Moreover, she acknowledges Jesus's messianic identity,
correctly perceiving him to be both David's royal heir and David's Lord. Finally,
based on who she perceives Jesus to be and the purpose of his mission, she
demonstrates faith as trust manifested in action.
I Am Restored Mar 15 2021 When the challenges you've faced threaten to destroy your
life, how do you find your way back to the truths you thought you believed? I Am
Restored tells the untold story of how Lecrae's past nearly ruined his future--until
he learned that the wounds we carry can have the potential to be unlikely guides to
healing and freedom for ourselves and others. Throughout I Am Restored, Lecrae
documents the shattering yet hopeful story of how he faced the scars of his
past--sexual abuse, physical trauma, addiction, and depression--and emerged more
fully human than ever before. With remarkable transparency and vulnerability, Lecrae
reveals that at the height of his professional success, his life was spinning out of
control, driven by a past that he had never confronted and a religious perspective
that was incapable of meeting the challenge. I Am Restored takes an unflinching look
at the personal and public spaces that are too often at the societal core of our
pain and heartache--culture, politics, family, church, and more--and teaches us that
forgiveness can be the birthplace of the life that God has created for us.
Throughout this powerful, deeply personal account, Lecrae shares the life lessons
he's learned about: Confronting the pain and trauma that has shaped your story
Breaking the cycle of sin and shame and embracing joy and authenticity Finding hope
and healing in the midst of chaos The simple practices that can change your mental,
emotional, and spiritual health Leading a life that's bursting with creativity and
true freedom I Am Restored is a hopeful, inspiring charge to start your journey to
lasting healing today. No matter what your past has held, God is near you, he hears
you, and he's not done writing your story.
Kidnapped for My Faith Jan 01 2020
My Faith as an African Sep 28 2019 At a time when Africans, like other peoples, are
facing the shock of technological and cultural modernity, liberation of the
oppressed must be the primary condition for an authentic inculturation of the
Christian message. This is the central axis of the papers in this book, which begins
with the questions of faith posed by cultural variables, an internal dimension of
the African's condition. In order to understand what is at stake, we need to place
these matters in the overall context of a society and a history marked by conflicts-

which lead to a rereading of our African memory. The basic issue of the Credibility
of Christianity is being raised from with in the dynamic which allows Africans to
escape from the inhumanity of the destiny to which certain factors would condemn
them. So critical reflection on the relevance of an African Christianity requires us
to identify the structures or strategies of exploitation and impoverishment against
which Africans have always struggled, finding their own specific forms of resistance
within their cultures.
The Cost of My Faith Mar 27 2022 Why Not Just Make the Cake? That’s a question
countless people across the country started asking in 2012, when Jack Phillips told
two men who walked into his Masterpiece Cakeshop that he couldn’t create a custom
cake for their same-sex wedding. And the question only grew more urgent as Phillips
had to defend himself first before the Colorado Civil Rights Commission and then
numerous courts—losing at every step of the way until the U.S. Supreme Court ruled
in his favor in June 2018. Why not just make the cake? Submitting would have been
less frightening than facing relentless harassment and death threats. It would have
been less costly than losing a major portion of his business when the state demanded
that he design cakes for same-sex weddings or none at all. And it would have been
easier than a decade of fighting for his rights—and his livelihood—in court, a fight
he has been forced to continue even after his victory at the Supreme Court. But for
Jack Phillips, there are deeper principles at stake—principles too precious to
abandon for the sake of convenience and safety. These principles should be of
concern to every American, including Jack’s adversaries. If the freedoms Jack has
sought to protect are lost, they may never be regained. Why not just make the cake?
In this inspiring book, Jack answers that question in his own words, hoping his
story will inspire and strengthen the many who will encounter challenges, however
fearsome, to living out their faith.
My Faith May 29 2022 Explains what it means to be Christian and how to hold onto
faith during those difficult middle school years, in a book with information on
God's story, the Bible, faith and doubt, and the church.
The Storm That Grew My Faith Nov 30 2019 The Storm That Grew My Faith" takes you on
a roller coaster ride of emotions. The story of this family and Malachi's fight to
become a strong healthy boy is an inspiration in Christian faith. The trials and
tribulations will truly illustrate the power of God and the importance of faith in
your life. As an adopted family member I have witnessed, with my own eyes, the power
of God and the importance of a daily walk with Jesus. Before I met the Goldens, I
was already saved by God's grace. However, I was not walking the path I knew I
needed to be walking. We first met at the funeral of my brother and absolute best
friend Billy and we immediately clicked. I have been able to watch little Malachi
grow up into a firecracker of a kid and to see how quickly he has come so far is a
true testament to the awesome powerof God. This book illustrates that, even where
you are in the darkest place you've ever been in your life, the light that is your
faith in Christ will guide you out of that darkness. Living through this with them
and physically seeing the true power of faith has shown me that NOTHING is more
important than walking in God's word. Faith WILL bring you out of the darkness and
into the light.-Anthony JohnsonA story of struggle, pain, trials, and, ultimately,
strength. Mr. Golden's experience with his trials gives a shining example of the
tribulations and hardships that God tests our faith with. This is a true story of
one man's test of faith, and the blessings and miracles that are bestowed to those
who believe whole-heartedly. This story should shine as a reminder of God's will,
and remind us that, although we may not understand why things are happening, God has
a plan for everything. And we should trust in God and allow his will to flow through
us. If you do not believe in miracles, I urge you to pick up this book and take to
heart the many miracles instilled in its truth.-C. McCann
Christianity Nov 03 2022 What do Christians believe? What festivals do they
celebrate? This book introduces young readers to Christianity.

This Is My Faith Jun 29 2022 This guide to the Christian faith is ideal for those
preparing for confirmation. Arranged in three parts: "Becoming a Christian",
"Belonging to God" and "Belonging to the Church", it is appropriate for personal
reading and as a basis for a confirmation course. In uncomplicated language it takes
the reader from the first step of making a choice for God and lays a solid
foundation of teaching that will hold good for the whole of life.
Finding My Faith Feb 23 2022 Finding My Faith, by Kevin Harrington is a practical
study aimed at helping the reader develop faith in Jesus Christ that is personal,
genuine, and capable of enduring the challenges life presents. Divided into two
parts ("Understanding My Faith" a "Using my Faith"), each chapter is followed by
study questions for use by individuals or groups.
On Death Jan 31 2020 If life is a journey, there are few events as significant as
birth, marriage and death. These are the moments in which we experience our greatest
happiness and our deepest grief. And so it is profoundly important to understand
these events and their significance in the course of our lives. In a culture that
often refuses to acknowledge death, Timothy Keller - brilliant theologian and
bestselling author - brings to light the Christian tradition of facing death and
celebrating what comes after. With wisdom and compassion, Keller teaches us to
understand death through the lessons embedded within the Bible. A short, powerful
book, On Death gives us the tools to understand the meaning of death within God's
vision of life. 'A Christian intellectual who takes on the likes of Nietzsche, Marx,
and Freud.' The Wall Street Journal
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